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United Against Human Trafficking (UAHT), formerly known as Houston Rescue and Restore 
Coalition, is a dedicated coalition of Houston-area non-profits, faith-based organizations, 
government agencies/entities and others, whose mission is to end human trafficking. We aspire for 
all people to experience freedom and to live beyond bondage to others. We envision a world made 
up of communities, businesses, faith-based organizations, and governments who are intolerant of 
consumers and purveyors of human trafficking and who actively support the victims until they are 
restored to freedom. 

 
UAHT is looking for a passionate, creative and dedicated individual to fulfill the Community 
Education Specialist position that is available. The Community Education Specialist will be 
primarily responsible for cultivating training opportunities for UAHT’s primary training programs 
and assists in the delivery of these training programs such front-line professionals as law 
enforcement, social services providers, health care providers, educators, etc. The Community 
Education Specialist will also be responsible for delivering are the hallmark program Human 
Trafficking 101 to community groups across the Greater Houston Area. Additionally, the 
Community Education Specialist will be in charge of data collection and analysis from evaluation 
tools administered as part of UAHT’s training and community presentation programs. The 
Community Education Specialist will also be responsible for the successful implementation of 
UAHT’s public awareness campaigns and be a part of the planning team for our Annual Human 
Trafficking Awareness Month. 

 

Desired Experience and Qualifications:  

Education:  The candidate should have a minimum of a Bachelor’s degree and base level 
knowledge of human trafficking. A master’s degree in public health, human rights, international 
studies or a related field is preferred but not required. Spanish language skills are a major plus. 

 

Qualifications:  Excellent writing and communication skills as well as experience in public 
speaking are required. Must demonstrate the ability to network and recruit organizations around a 
cause, and have strong organizational skills to coordinate and execute trainings. Proficient 
knowledge and understanding of basic computer programs (Microsoft Office Suite) is required. 
Research skills, knowledge of program evaluation methods and experience using Survey Monkey 
and SPSS to analyze data is strongly desired. Candidates must have a valid driver’s license and auto 
insurance. 

 
UAHT is an equal opportunity employer and provides a number of benefits to qualified employees. 
Normal business hours are Monday through Friday from 9:00 AM – 6:00 PM, however flexibility 
with the schedule is essential as some training events take place on nights and weekends.  

 

To apply for this position, please send a resume, cover letter and 2-3 page writing sample to 
contact@uaht.org. To learn more about the organization, visit www.uaht.org. The deadline for 
application submission is the close of business on November 21, 2014. 


